
TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 The last date for submitting the Expression of Interest (EOI) for setting up 

2,500 model schools under Public-Private Partnership (PPP) mode was 16.04.2012.  

This is for information of all concerned, who could not submit the EOI in this regard, 

that the EOI was not for limiting/shortlisting of parties. A Request for Qualification 

(RFQ) will be issued shortly, and will be open for all interested parties to respond 

(not limited to respondents of Notice inviting EOI). 

 


